
Wages lag behind inflation
 Denmark 

The OAO public sector trade union organisation has published data on pay 
developments across the public and private sectors. It notes that average pay in the 
state sector fell by 0.6% in the year to February 2012 - the first year of the two-year 
agreement negotiated in 2011. The report also notes that wage developments 
across the economy have not kept pace with inflation. The OAO is a coordinating 
body that brings together 16 trade unions in the state and local government 
sectors. It has produced English publications on collective agreements in the state 
sector and on social clauses in procurement.
Read more at > OAO (DK)
And OAO publications in English at > OAO

epsucob
2012 July epsucob@NEWS 13

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2012-july-epsucobnews-13/wages-lag-behind-inflation
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2012-july-epsucobnews-13/wages-lag-behind-inflation
https://www.epsu.org/countries/denmark
http://www.oao.dk/index.php?id=14&uid=2000313&view=1&cHash=76e9a529ed4a93b91b7c2a4743c8549e
http://www.oao.dk/index.php?id=16
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2012-july-epsucobnews-13
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/2569

